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Classification: Public 

Customer Advisory 

This letter serves as a general announcement to all Sealand A Maersk Company customers and is 

not intended as a personal message.  

  

Sealand A Maersk Company Procedures  

on Shipper Owned Container - NVOCC 
  

Dear Valued Customer,   

  

This letter serves as the latest version in regard to the acceptance and procedure for Shipper Owned 

Container - NVOCC.  

 

To ensure all Shipper Owned Containers (SOC) are in compliance with Container Safety Convention 

(CSC) and strictly comply with the provisions of Marine Order Part 44 related to Safe Containers.  

 
Sealand A Maersk Company only accepts shipments Shipper Owned Container - NVOCC for all 
shippers that already listed approved inspection schemes or if they are members of the International 
Tank Container Organization (ITCO).  

 

If the shipper already listed approved or a member of ITCO Documents required prior to booking 

confirmation is LOI SOC. 

For Shippers Owned Containers - NVOCC that not in approved listed or non member ITCO of certain 

requirements need to be met prior the booking acceptance. The following documents must be sub-

mitted for approval prior to booking confirmation:   

1. SOC Request Form (to be filled), 

2. Pictures of Container/ISO Tank 

3. Close up picture of the CSC Plate 

4. Latest container / tank inspection certificate 

5. LOI SOC 

 
For all Shippers Owned Containers – NVOCC shipment please send your container list to 
id.export@sealandmaersk.com latest 8 hours prior terminal gate in process.  

Should these deadlines fall on holiday or after office hours (our office hours is from Monday to Friday 
8:00 AM – 17:00 PM) please submit on working day before.  

 

Should you have any further inquiry please contact our customer service.  

Regards, 

Sealand A Maersk Company Indonesia   

 


